
    
 

STAFF REPORT TO COUNCIL                   Report No: PW 2024-12 
 
March 25, 2024       
 
From: Timothy Wright, Director of Public Works 
 
RE:  Award of 2024 Sanitary Sewer CCTV Work 
____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Recommended Motion: 
 
THAT Council receives Staff Report No. PW 2024-12, Award of Sanitary Sewer CCTV Tender; 
 
AND THAT Council authorizes the award of the 2024 sanitary sewer CCTV tender to Hydrocam 
for $54,450.00 + HST. 
 
Background / Analysis:  
This report is being provided to Council to award the tender for the sanitary sewer CCTV work for 
2024. The Township inspects its entire sanitary sewer system over a two-year period every four 
years. This allows staff to find and repair cracks and deficiencies to reduce water infiltration.  
 
Alternatives: 
N/A 
 
Bid Comparisons: 

  Sanitary Sewer CCTV CCTV Combo Lateral 

Budgeted 
Amount  $                    90,000.00        

     

HydroCam  $                    54,450.00   $  230.00   $  255.00   $  330.00  

Wessuc  $                    82,940.00   $  350.25   $  414.77   $  700.00  

Aquadrain  $                    64,790.00   $  205.00   $  225.00   $  299.00  

GFL  $                    63,684.21   $  285.00   $  285.00   $  300.00  

 
Financial Implications: 
The 2024 budget was set at $90,000.00. The lowest bid was $54,450.00. Provisional pricing was 
also obtained, and additional work may be completed up to the budgeted amount of $90,000 as 
required.  
 

 



Attachments & Relevant Legislation: 

N/A 

Others Consulted:   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
___________________________________              
Reviewed and approved by: 
Sarah Huskinson, CAO/Clerk 
 


